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The journal Population Research and Policy Review is now accepting submissions for a special issue entitled, “New Findings from the 2010 Census.” Submissions are open to all, and research notes as well as full-length manuscripts will be accepted for this issue. Only completed work can be considered, and manuscripts will be peer reviewed. 

Our intent with this special issue is to highlight empirical findings from the 2010 Census that demonstrate changes in the US population, that bring attention to issues related to data collection methods, or that critique Census 2010 reported findings. Manuscripts must be submitted online at http://www.springer.com/11113. Interest in the special issue must be stated in the notes to the editor. 

The call for papers will close on September 1, 2012; no papers received after that date will be considered for the special issue, although they will be received for possible publication in a regular issue. 
For all inquiries on this special issue, please contact Stephanie Bohon (sbohon@utk.edu) or William O’Hare (billohare1@gmail.com). 

